To Whom It May Concern,

As the Mayor of Spring City, I wholeheartedly support the development of a high safety
and high comfort bike path along US-89, connecting Fairview to Gunnison. This initiative
will significantly enhance our community&#39;s quality of life, has the potential to guide
sustainable growth, and promises to boost our local economy.

The bike path will promote improved well-being by encouraging a healthier lifestyle,
reducing traffic congestion, and providing an eco-friendly transportation alternative. The
path network aligns with our community&#39;s vision for responsible growth, fostering a
vibrant, connected environment that attracts new residents and businesses.

Similar projects elsewhere have demonstrated the economic benefits of such initiatives,
attracting tourism, supporting local businesses, and creating jobs. Investing in this bike
path is an investment in the long-term prosperity and resilience of our community.

T urge your support for this transformative project, confident it will positively impact the
future of Spring City and Sanpe\te County.

Sincerely, / / y
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Mayor of Spring City
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